

June 16, 2005

Mr. Geoff Davidian 4101 North Prospect Avenue Shorewood, Wisconsin, 53211

Dear Mr. Davidian.

I received your email message dated June 15, 2005, and addressed to my office email account. As I pointed out to you in response to your email message dated June 13, 2005, to the same address, "non-business email received at my office email address may be deleted," because library business is to be sent to my library email account. Therefore, I have deleted and not read the June 15 email

Apparently, it is not clear to you that *all* correspondence related to library matters that you desire to send to me is to be directed to me through the library. The same applies to telephone contact. That said, I have deleted and not read the fax that you sent to my office on June 15, 2005.

Feel free to re-send these items to the library, but consider them undelivered at this time.

I would hope that it is understood that any correspondence (including telephone calls) regarding library business is also not to be sent to my home.

Sincerely,

Jeff Hanewall

President Library Board of Trustees

Cc. Library Board

Chris Swartz, Village Manager Rav Pollen, Village Attorney